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29th July 2025 

Mr Paul Donnelly, TD 

Dáil Éireann, 

Leinster House, 

Kildare Street, 

Dublin 2 

Email: paul.donnelly@oireachtas.ie 

PQ 41887/25 – “To ask the Minister for Health the number of WTE nurses based at St 

Mary's Hospital, Phoenix Park, in 2023, 2024 and to date in 2025, in tabular form” - Paul 

Donnelly TD 

Dear Deputy Donnelly, 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of 

the above Parliamentary Question which you submitted for response. I examined the matter 

and the following outlines the position. 

Census Data 31.12.2023 31.12.2024 30.06.2025 

Number of WTE Nurses 

based at St Mary’s 

Rehabilitation Hospital 

Phoenix Park 

67.33 71.85 69.78 

I trust this information is of assistance to you. 

Yours sincerely, 

______________ 
Patrick Gargan 

A/Head of Older Persons Services  
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